
From: Kraslca, David (Law
Sent: 9/9/2014 4:28:27 PM
To: Reiger, J. Jason (Jonathan.Reiger@cpuc.ca.gov); Borak, Mary Jo

(maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Sterkel, Merideth "Molly"' 
(MeridethMolly.Sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov)_____________________

RedactedCc:
Redacted

Mien, Meredith
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

Bcc:
Subject: RE: Line 109 Restoration Plan

Molly,

Yes, we have had frequent communications with Mr. Lubin and made several refinements to
our construction and restoration plans as a result of this dialogue. For example, Mr. Lubin was 
concerned with the 85 foot working strip throughout the project area. We were able to reduce 
that area in some places to 60 feet in width. Though this eliminates efficiencies, it does reduce 
the overall ground disturbance. Additionally, we eliminated a planned turnaround area on the 
northerly side of the pipeline on Caltrans property, and performed some fabrication work off­
site which will help reduce the required workspaces at the construction sites. We were also 
able to shift the alignment slightly around a serpentine rock outcrop Mr. Lubin expressed 
concern over.

PG&E continues its commitment to restore the work areas upon project completion and we are 
meeting with Mr. Lubin along with the Town of Woodside in person on Thursday to review his 
comments on our restoration plan.

Thanks,
David

From: Sterkel, Merideth "Molly" [mailto:MeridethMolly.Sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, September 09, 2014 3:32 PM
To: Kraska David Cl awV Rorak Marv Jo; Reiger, J. Jason

Allen, Meredith0C Redacted
Subject: RE: Line 109 Restoration Plan
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Thanks David. Did you end up changing your plans based on your interactions with the
resident?

Molly Tirpak Sterkel
California Public Utilities Commission, Energy Division

Program Manager, Infrastructure Planning and Permitting Branch

T: 415-703-1873, E: mts@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Kraska, David (Law) fmailto:DTK5@PQe.com1
Sent: Tuesday, September 09, 2014 3:16 PM
To: Sterkel, Merideth "Molly": Borak, Marv Jo; Reiger, J. Jason

]Mlen, MeredithCc: Redacted
Subject: FW: Line 109 Restoration Plan

All:

Attached is a copy of the restoration plan for the Line 109 Farm Hill project, which we 
provided to Mr. Lubin last week.

Thanks,

David

RedactedFrom:
Sent: Friday, September 05, 2014 2:15 PM 
To: | Redacted
Cc: Kraska, David (Law); Redacted 
Subject: RE: Line 109 Restoration Plan

It; kbrvant@woodsidetown.org; Steve Lubin Redacted

All,

Please see the attached Line 109 Farm Hill Restoration Plan.
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Let me know if you have any questions

Redacted
Thank you,

Redacted

Senior Land ConsuItant
Redacted cell

office

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Environmental Management, Gas Transmission 
6111 Bollinger Canyon Road, 3rd Floor, 3230B 
San Ramon, CA 94583

PG&ETs committed to protecting ,our customers' privacy. , , . , ,To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacy/customer/
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